TUNBRIDGE SELECTBOARD MEETING
FEBRUARY 20 - 6:00 p.m.
TUNBRIDGE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING

Present: Gary Mullen, John O'Brien, Mike McPhetres, Rodney Hoyt, Kevin Barnaby, David Kimball and
Jackie Higgins

Meeting called to order 6:00 p.m.
No changes to agenda.
Payroll and Highway, General, Recreation and Insurance Orders approved.

Road Foreman Report:

Backup Trucks for mud-season —John O’Brien made motion to hire extra trucks if necessary
during mud-season. Mike McPhetres second. So moved.

Loader Repairs — pump needs to be replaced at a cost of $3000.00. If all goes well should have
loader back by end of the week.

New Business:

Kevin Barnaby for Recreation Commission stated that the scoreboard would be delivered in
February. Barnaby will store at his home until spring installation.

David Kimball representing the Royalton Rescue submitted a contract draft for the Select
board’s approval. Jackie will add to the March 6" agenda for review and approval.

John O’Brien made motion to adjourn at 8:45 p.m. Mike McPhetres second. So moved.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jackie Higgins
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